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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back. I hope you all had a relaxing break and I wish everyone a very Happy New Year. I would also like to take this 
opportunity, on behalf of all the staff to say thank you for all the good wishes and gifts we received before the holiday.  
January is always an exciting term in school, with the promise of new beginnings and new topics to learn about. Please look out 
for your class newsletter to keep you updated on learning opportunities this term. 
 
Finally, I would like to draw to your attention the fantastic new playground markings that have appeared over the holiday. Our 
school council members chose them last term and did a fantastic job! 
 
Kind regards    
Miss K Aldred 
 

Dates for your Diaries 
 
07/02/20 FOBSA Party Night 
10/02/20 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
12/02/20 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
15/02/20 FOBSA Cake Sale 
 

17/02/20 Half Term Holiday 
 
24/02/20 INSET Day 
25/02/20 School re-opens 08.45am 
05/03/20 World Book Day 
06/03/20 FOBSA Quiz Night 
17/03/20 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
20/03/20 FOBSA Film Night 
26/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm (Cherry/Beech/Cedar) 
27/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm (Maple/Oak/Holly) 
03/04/20 Final Assembly 09.15am  
                           2.00pm finish 
06/04/20 Easter Holiday 
20/04/20 School re-opens 08.45am 
 

Winter Uniform 
 

Please ensure your child is wearing correct, fully named 
uniform at all times. The weather is set to turn a little 
colder over the next few days and unless it is raining 
heavily, the children spend both lunch and play time 

outside.  A polite reminder that school shoes must be worn 
at all times, boots are not permitted to be worn. 

 

Safeguarding and Child Protection 
 

Safeguarding your children from harm is very important to 
us here at Bagshot Infant School and each year we review 

our safeguarding and child protection procedures and 
policies. These are published on our website for you to 

read.   
I thought it might be useful if I sent you further information 
(attached) about our duties and responsibilities and the role 

we all play in keeping our children safe.  
 
 

 
September 2020 Intake 

 
Just a reminder; the deadline for applications to join our 

Reception intake in September 2020 is 15th January 
2020. If your child is due to start school or you know of 

friends children who are due to start please ensure your 
application is submitted to Surrey by this date. The same 

deadline applies to our current year 2 children 
transferring to Year 3 

 

 

 

FOBSA Donations 

FOBSA would like to hold a second hand Christmas jumper 

and party dress/outfit sale at next year’s Christmas Fair. To 

do that they are being super organised and are asking for 

donations now, when you are probably throwing them all 

out! If you have any unwanted jumpers etc. please drop 

them off at the school office.  

 
 

 

 


